
Cheese On The Wey recalls Blue Millie
cheese because of contamination with
Listeria monocytogenes

Cheese On The Wey is recalling Blue Millie cheese because Listeria monocytogenes has been
found in the product.

Product details

Cheese on the Wey Blue Millie cheese
Pack size All pack sizes, individually priced and wrapped up to 500g

Batch code 21/0415

Use by 02 July 2021

Risk statement

The presence of Listeria monocytogenes in the product listed above.

Symptoms caused by this organism can be similar to flu and include high temperature, muscle
ache or pain, chills, feeling or being sick and diarrhoea. However, in rare cases, the infection can
be more severe, causing serious complications, such as meningitis.

Some people are more vulnerable to listeria infections, including those over 65 years of age,
pregnant women and their unborn babies, babies less than one month old and people with
weakened immune systems.

Action taken by the company

Cheese on the Wey is recalling the above product. Point of sale notices will be displayed in all
retail stores that are selling this product. These notices explain to customers why the products are
being recalled and tell them what to do if they have bought the product. Please see the attached
notice.
PDF
Gweld Customer notice Cheese on the Wey recalls Blue Millie cheese as pdf(Open in a new
window) (428.15 KB)

Our advice to consumers

If you have bought any of the above product do not eat it. Instead, return it to the store from
where it was bought for a full refund.

https://s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/fsa-alerts-files/production/FSA-PRIN-34-2021/Customer-notice-Cheese-On-The-Wey-recalls-Blue-Millie-Cheese.pdf
https://s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/fsa-alerts-files/production/FSA-PRIN-34-2021/Customer-notice-Cheese-On-The-Wey-recalls-Blue-Millie-Cheese.pdf


About product recalls and withdrawals

Os oes problem gyda chynnyrch bwyd sy’n golygu na ddylid ei werthu, gellid ei ‘dynnu yn ôl’ (ei
dynnu oddi ar y silffoedd) neu ei ‘alw yn ôl’ (pan ofynnir i gwsmeriaid ddychwelyd y cynnyrch).
Mae’r Asiantaeth Safonau Bwyd yn cyhoeddi Hysbysiadau Galw Cynnyrch yn Ôl i roi gwybod i
ddefnyddwyr ac awdurdodau lleol am broblemau sy’n gysylltiedig â bwyd. Mewn rhai achosion,
cyhoeddir ‘Rhybudd Bwyd Er Gweithredu’. Mae hyn yn rhoi gwybod i awdurdodau lleol am gamau
penodol i’w cymryd ar ran defnyddwyr.

Ref: FSA-PRIN-34-2021

Tanysgrifio i newyddion a rhybuddion

https://www.food.gov.uk/cy/news-alerts/signin

